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Dear Pastors and Friends,

" We are looking forward to see & feel the weather warm up, hopefully the flu-bug will go away &
- the sick folks will get better.

Sickness has been so bad that Pastors would say, “Let’s reschedule until the people are better.” This gave
me more time home this winter and of course, I needed to be here close to Cathy because she has not
fully recovered from her fall last summer. Her condition has been like a roller coaster, the cold weather
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will flair it up again & it improves when the temps are not 5o cold.

‘ ‘ Cathy can affirm, when I’m out of the pulpit my concern and purpose is to lead the lost to our Lord and
| the backslidden church members to return to the fold so they can pray for themselves, their needs that
1 God can use them to lead others to God and back to his house. Usually I will be out & gone from home
] early in the mornings & return late in the evenings when time for the working people to go home.
| & Last week when at a friend’s business one was saved & T always share God’s word in a message
1,-. to the workers. It was a blessing, I was called back to return a few days later, another wanted
5.\ to get saved & “he got saved”. We are so thankful for God’s increase. thankful God allows
& opens the door to these places. God has allowed me to reach many souls this winter.

Some places I go they will ask me to pray with them they tell me, “I needed that.”
Everyone is faced with burdens everyday.

This winter we have had a dozen and more souls saved in the churches I have been.,
over 50 saved in the places I go and visit when I’'m home. Winter doesn’t mean I am

hibernating, I work on getting my tax return to send to my CPA, scheduling revivals,

and also have our reservation to the LPA National Conference in Orlando, Florida.
There will be 6 of us going to this convention this year & will be in July. The expenses
will be extra so please pray about that need. For 23 years we have been ministering to
the Little People. God has not failed to supply my need through God’s people. Most of
all, pray God will let us see a great number saved.

We rejoice that Cathy’s medical bills have been less that $5000 so far ~ But God ~.Thank
you all that have been praying about this. Cathy and I love you, all our friends which we
have met along our journey. We appreciate each and everyone of you.
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Proverbs 3:5 ~ Trust in the Lord with all thine heart: and lean
not unto thine own understanding.




